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KGM Watchmen Prayer Network 
 

I was introduced to the Watchmen group by Melba.  I was invited to the 2022 Christmas 

party. This party would be my first outing since returning from a year assignment where 

God led me through the burial of my father and mother within a month of one 

another.  Being the sole survivor of mine and the previous generation was an 

adjustment, and I was still dealing with the abrupt change of being orphaned.  I didn't 

know what to expect.  When I arrived, I was greeted with warm welcomes and kindness 

from everyone. I felt love from total strangers which was extremely comforting.  

Overtime, I began to engage more by attending the monthly prayer network which gave 

me the opportunity to focus on the needs of others in the group and to be fed the word 

while receiving various perspectives on the Word of God.  Some of the most treasured 

events are the in-person gatherings.  The park walk allowed us to exercise the body as 

well as the soul. We had such enriching conversations, and I was able to become more 

familiar with the ladies individually.   

 

The spa day was so needed and the lunch that followed was filled once again with 

wonderful discussions.  What's so special is that the conversations are always so 

diverse from health and family to the Word and prayer.  Movie night was fun.  I met 

members I had never met before further enlarging my circle.   The Sum of my Call has 

provided the focus I needed to commune with the Lord and give a more precise vision 

regarding the calling upon my life.  As he continues to refine this calling, He's also 

pruning me in preparation for the call. I'm so grateful and humbled for the opportunity to 

be a part of this exquisite group of God led women that are always willing to pray and 

support one another. Thank you for the opportunity to share my story. It's quite a 

blessing to be a part of a sisterhood with Christ as the central focus.  

 
Althea Bowman, Van Nuys, CA 

 
 

 


